
 
 

Notice of Public Board Meetings 
 

Family Support Services’ Board of Directors is comprised of individuals from diverse 
backgrounds who are committed to supporting our mission. Our board members serve without 
compensation and the work of the committees on which they serve plays an integral role in our 
ongoing development. 
 
Our board meetings held in March and September are open to the public. If you are interested 
in attending, please email us at adminhr@fssba.org or call 510-834-2443 for the Zoom link.  
 
Upcoming Public Board Meetings: 
 

• Thursday, September 26, 2024 at 5:00 PM via Zoom 
 
For more information, visit our Board of Directors page at https://fssba.org/about-us/board-
members/. 
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Hello,
 
In accordance with SEC. 12L.4. of the City contracts with nonprofit organizations, we are providing
notice of our organization's designated public board meetings. Please find the details below and
attached:
 
Upcoming Public Board Meetings:
 

Date: Thursday, September 26, 2024
Time: 5:00 PM
Location: Zoom (interested members of the public can email adminhr@fssba.org or call 510-
834-2443 for the Zoom link)

 
These meetings are open to the public, and we welcome participation. If there are any changes to the
schedule, we will promptly update the necessary parties and post updated notices.
 
Additionally, could you please inform us where we can view our postings on your end to
ensure that the information is correctly displayed?
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
 
Best,
 
Zoro Pruneda (she/her)
Director of People Operations
C: 510.290.1729
zpruneda@fssba.org
fssba.org
 

 
Join our team! Explore our career opportunities.
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